ELK TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR MEETING
October 28, 2020

The Elk Township Supervisors regular scheduled meeting was called to order by Chairman Jeffrey Carlstrom with the
Pledge of Allegiance at 7:00 pm. Present were Supervisors Jeffrey Carlstrom, Kelly Ferrie, Kelly VanCise, Secretary Sherry
Moore and Brian Hagberg from Your Daily Local (left at 7:30pm).

PUBLIC COMMENT: Brain Hagberg was in attendance to introduce himself and their new online newspaper.

ROAD NEWS:

The road crew has been working on getting all of the equipment ready for winter.

The Warren County Conservation District has awarded Elk Township a dirt & gravel road grant for the project on
Reynolds Run Rd. The project will start next year.

The recycling donation canister is up. Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made a motion to have Tim DiPenti make a sign to
place near the donation canister Supervisor Kelly VanCise seconds the motion. Motion carried with three votes.

EXECUTIVE SESSION: NONE

BUSINESS MEETING:

The minutes & treasurer’s report from the regular scheduled Elk Township Supervisors meeting on October 14, 2020
was read and approved. Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made a motion to accept the minutes & treasurer’s report from the
October 14, 2020 regular scheduled meeting Supervisor Jeffréy Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion carried with
three votes.

The variance permit for Frederick was read and approved.

An upcoming Hazard Mitigation meeting was discussed. Supervisor Kelly VanCise will represent Elk Township at this
meeting.

Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made a motion to pay the bills in the amount of $5,888.27 from the General Fund and
$3,893.12 from the Fire Fund Supervisor Kelly VanCise seconds the motion. Motion carried with three votes.

Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 pm Supervisor Kelly VanCise seconds the
motion. Motion carried with three votes.
The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on November 11, 2020 at 7:00pm.
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